



Headteacher: Sara Rider

Assistant head teachers:
Hans Ramduth, Rebecca Seaton
Rachel Mottershead and Georgina
Nixon

Dear Parents,

A very warm welcome to Year 5!

There are just a few things we would like to share with you as we begin our first term.

We would just like to reiterate the importance of students being on time and ready to learn, as our lessons begin sharply at 8:45. We are still seeing a number of students arriving late, which disrupts their learning for the day.

Homework will be handed out weekly every Friday and we will expect it back in on a Tuesday. Spelling sheets will also accompany the homework, however these are for the children to learn throughout the week. They do not need to be returned to class. There will be a brief overview of Homework in the children's homework book to explain our expectations so please take the time to read this carefully.

We will have two PE sessions every week.

Maple Class: Monday and Friday Mulberry Class: Monday and Friday Aspen Class: Tuesday and Friday Cypress Class: Monday and Wednesday

Please ensure your child has a complete PE kit in school for these days, as it is a legal required element of the National Curriculum. Should your child be consistently without a PE kit, it will be recorded and a letter will be sent home.

Please find a copy of our half-term overview at the back and if you have any further questions, your child's class teacher will be happy to answer them at the end of any school day.

Finally, we would like to welcome all parents/carers to a meet and greet session with your child's teacher. It will take place on Tuesday 19<sup>th</sup> September at 3:15pm.

We look forward to an exciting year in Year 5!

Year 5 Teachers,

Mr Pillay (Maple Class), Mr Sweeney (Cypress Class), Miss Ouellette (Mulberry Class) and Miss Draycott (Aspen Class)

